\

SITE SECURITY & TRAFFIC CONTROL

M2 Off-ramp Windsor Rd, Baulkham Hills
1st September — 30'" September

Tuesday, 23 August 2022
Dear Resident,

Please be advised that there will be works occurring on the M2
off-ramp at Windsor Rd Baulkham Hills. These works will be
occurring from the 1%t September until the 30" September
2022. Machinery being used to undertake works at this
location will be installing permanent barriers. The road will be
open and under the management of authorised Traffic Control
during this time.

For any concerns relating to the works please contact the onsite
supervisor John Hinsby on 0477 444 193.

If you would like any further details please contact Maddison
Angove, Traffic Planner on 02 9584 0426 between 9.00am and
4.00pm Monday to Friday.

Maddison Angove
Traffic Planner
Site Security and Traffic Control



